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Bremerton, Washington

Our website address is: www.telebyte.com/masons/sojourn/80/sinclair_inlet_chapter.htm

OCT 2008 Newsletter


 Chapter Officers 2008-2009
	 President
	 Mr. Lance Otis
	 360-874-0835
	lotis666@gmail.com

	 1st Vice President
	 Mr. Richard Dexter
	 360-692-6876
	rdexter@tscnet.com

	 2nd Vice President
	 SMSgt Francis Worthington
	 360-692-2202
	None

	 Secretary/Treasurer
	 WTCS John M. Gray
	 360-895-3188
	wtcs_sw@wavecable.com

	 Marshal
	 Mr. Alexander Jordan
	 
	jordan3614@hotmail.com

	 Chaplain
	 1LT Harold E. Richardson
	 360-692-4023
	harolder46@comcast.net

	 Color Bearer
	 
	
	 


Hero Camp Officers 2008-2009
	 Commander
	 SSGT Michael Pursey
	 360-692-2421
	mike-n-kay@comcast.net

	 Chief of Staff
	 Mr. Richard Dexter
	 360-692-6876
	rdexter@tscnet.com

	 Adjutant
	  WTCS John Gray
	 360-895-3188
	wtcs_sw@wavecable.com


Meeting Notice!
We will meet at Elk’s Lodge #1181, Pine Road, Bremerton on Friday 10 OCT. Social hour and dinner begins at 1800, meeting at 1900 hours. Ladies and guests are always welcome at the meeting and are urged to attend. 
The associated Lewis and Clark Camp of the Hero's of '76 meets immediately following the Sojourner meeting and is open to all Hero's.

Don’t forget to wear your Medals!

President’s Message

Presidents Message from the Bridge:

Brethren: if you did not make it to our last meeting, we passed out the plan for this year as listed below. We also passed out an officer’s guide. If you are an officer and did not get one, we have one left. Our October meeting program will include a talk by a representative of the Bremerton Jr. ROTC. Kindly consider attending to show your support.


Open items that we need your help with are listed below and include volunteers for preparation of your newsletter, committees, and for Secretary. You are the movers and shakers in Masonry, we need your help. Contact me at 360-874-0835.

Respectfully, 

Lance Otis 
President
08-09 Meeting Schedule 
Sept 12 08:
Report of Convention by delegates: 
slide/talk.

Oct. 10, 08:
Americanism/civic related topics.

Nov.14, 08:
Collingwood Night.

Dec. 12, 08:
Christmas Program (invite Chapter 

widows).

Jan. 9, 09:
DeMolay Presentation.

Feb. 13, 09:
President's Night with slide/talk program optional. 

Mar. 13, 09:
Talk ROTC award program

Apr. 10, 09:
Report of Nominating Committee

May 8, 09
Elections with slide/talk program optional.

June 09:
Installation of new officers at Des Moines Masonic Temple
Committees
1.     Membership, Attendance Committee:  John Gray and All Bros,

2.     Program and Arrangements Committee:  Lance Otis

3.     Americanism Committee:  Dick Dexter (DVD available)

4.     Bridge of Light Committee:
Open

5.     Education and Training Committee:
Open

6.     Fraternal Liaison Committee:
Hank Carman

7.     ROTC Awards:
Open

8.     Collingwood Rep:
Open

9.     Nominations Committee:
Open

10.     Website:  
Wendell Dutt
Highlights of the Last Meeting
The meeting opened at 1900 12 SEP 08 by President Lance Otis with the members, ladies and guests as listed on the Muster Report. It was moved by John Gray and passed to forego the reading of the minutes of the May and June meetings. Treasurers Report was read, balance on hand:
$1610.22. Correspondence was read, consisting of two letters from National concerning the Collingwood saga, a letter from National on Politics, Pac Beach information and newsletters from Chapters 80 and 89. 

Committee Reports: Membership, John Gray reported the current numbers. Membership applications: Peter Dawson, British Merchant Marines. The following candidates were initiated: none. Unfinished Business: None.  New Business: Received $247.00 from Hank Carman from last years raffles. Thanks to Linda for all her hard work. Guest Speaker: Wendell Dutt discussed the happening at the 88th National Convention, including the new Americanism and Bridge of Light Handbooks being made, ROTC Awards and the Annual Essay Contest. Announcements: The Elks Club will have the seafood buffet available for the December meeting. There being no further business the meeting ended at 1940, peace and harmony prevailing.

.From the Desk of the Secretary

Brethren,
This is the 5th year I have served as Secretary and Adjutant, newsletter editor and Color Bearer for our Chapter and Camp. I have decided that this is the last year I am going to perform all four duties. I hope that one or two brothers will step up to the plate and help shoulder the burden so I can give them training and a pass down. Please let myself or the president know of your interest.

Fraternally,     
John
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